
 

 

Reasonable Modification Request 

Please complete this form to request a reasonable modification of Rcat services. Submit the 

completed form to Rcat 120 West Ave B Hutchinson, Kansas 67501, via FAX at 620-694-2767 or 

email to: Barbara.lilyhorn@renogov.org 

 

Date:  Name:    
 

Phone Number:  Email:     
 

Address:    
 

Description of Request:    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Location & Routes Used:    
 

 
 

 

 

Are you able to ride Rcat vehicles without this modification?    
 

 

 

Comments regarding a reasonable modification request can be sent to 

 Barbara Lilyhorn – Director, Reno County Public Transportation Department, 120 West Ave B 

Hutchinson, Kansas 67501.  Email: Barbara.lilyhorn@renogov.org. Phone: 620-694-2910 

mailto:Barbara.lilyhorn@renogov.org

